

## Office of the Dean of Student Life

102 Levering Hall / 3400 N. Charles Street Baltimore MD 21218 410-516-8208 / Fax 410-516-4495 dsheppard@jhu.edu

Dorothy Sheppard Associate Dean of Students

> 20 November 27, 2006

Justin Park 225 East 33<sup>rd</sup> Street Baltimore, Maryland 21218

Dear Justin:

This letter notifies you of the decision of the Student Conduct Board. The Board has found you responsible for all charges: failing to respect the rights of others and refrain from behavior that impairs the university's purpose or its reputation in the community; conduct in violation of the university's anti-harassment policy; failure to comply with the directs of a university administrator; conduct or a pattern of conduct that harasses a person or group; and intimidation of any person which results in limiting his/her access to all aspects of life at the university.

As a result the Board has placed the following sanctions:

- You are suspended from the university immediately. You are eligible to come back to the university for the spring of 2008 semester. During your suspension you are not allowed to be on campus or use any of the university's resources without prior permission of the Dean of Students office.
- You are required to complete 300 hours of community service over the length of
  your suspension. This service needs to be approved by the Dean of Students
  Office. The organization will need to provide written documentation of your
  hours and a description of your responsibilities. You need to complete a summary
  of your experiences and e-mail them to me every month.
- You need to read a total of 12 books and do a reflection paper for each book. A list of books will be provided to you to choose from.
- You will need to attend an approved workshop on Diversity and Race Relations in coordination with the Office of Multi-Cultural Student Affairs and Office of Equal Opportunities and Affirmative Action Programs.



• You will need to make an appointment with me by December 10, 2007 to discuss your readmission to the university.

Failure to complete all of these sanctions or further involvement in any incidents may result in expulsion from the University.

Justin, you have the right to appeal this decision. If you appeal the decision, your suspension will not take effect pending review of the appeal. You must submit any appeal in writing to Dean Susan Boswell by Friday, December 1, 2006. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Sheppend Dorothy Sheppard